
 

 

June 18, 2024 
 
Executive Director Jaimie Bever 
Washington State Board of Pilotage Commissioners 
2901 Third Ave., Ste 500 
Seattle, WA 98121 
 
Re: Declaration as Party of Interest for WAC 363-116-065 Number of Pilots Process 
 
Executive Director Bever, 
 
The Pacific Merchant Shipping Association (PMSA) wishes to declare as a Party of Interest for 
the O65 process. PMSA intends to fully participate in the process as set forth by the Board of 
Pilotage Commissioners.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Captain Mike Moore 
Vice President 
  


